
 

 

08/01/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Spring Term Chinese Club 

 

Firstly, I sincerely hope you and your family are doing well in this difficult time.  
 

After a very successful online Chinese club on Tuesdays last term, I am delighted to 

offer a Spring Term course using Zoom to old and new members from Tuesday 12th 

January to 23rd March 2021.  
 

This will have greater focus on the language skills of Chinese covering: 

- Chinese hobbies 

- School in China 

- Chinese writing 

- Chinese folk music 

- Cultural events such as Chinese New Year Celebration and Lantern Festival. 

The members will also continue writing to their Chinese pen pals. 
 

The cost, including the learning materials, will be £7.00 per session totalling £70.00 

for the term. Please make the payment by cheque payable to Z LIU or through bank 

transfer (Bank Account: 10035466; Sort Code: 07 44 56) to secure a place (15 places 

available). 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further 

information. 
 

Many thanks for continuously supporting your daughter in learning Chinese 

through these challenging times. All the very best in 2021! 
 

Xie xie 

 

Yours faithfully 

Grace Liu 

Chinese teacher 

07852265299 

gliu@phsg.org 
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